
Jomsky, Mark 

From: 
Sent: 

Peter Hartgens <pch.knowledge@icloud.com> 
Monday, March 16, 2020 1:47 PM 

To: Jomsky, Mark 
Subject: Moratorium on evict ions 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you know the content is safe. 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 
This is an imploring then there will be established now a 

moratorium on evictions in Pasadena. This is a very unsettling time as it is and now with this 
coronavirus etc. situation it would seem heartless at the very least for these unscrupulous 
landlord to evict people. Please in the name of all is decent and the best concerns of humanity 
please initiate such a moratorium as soon as possible. Thank you . 
Light and Wisdom and compassion to us all! 

Peter C. Hartgens OFM, MSW 

Sent from my iPad 
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